Thank you, Michael & JoAnn Mutrray!

Thank you, Michael Murray, for inspiring us with your humor, cheer and
inspiration as past leader of the St. Mark Knights of Columbus Council 6065
Pro-Life program and faithful speaker for the Catholic Pro-Life Community
Speakers Bureau. From organizing helpers at St. Mark for the annual Lone
Rose Sunday collection that raised funds and baby goods for local
pregnancy resource centers, to recruiting prayer warriors to stand outside the
local abortion clinics, to challenging the youth to be as pure and virtuous as
God intended them to be, you did it all, and always with an inviting smile.
Thank you, Mike! We love you! ~ Randy Le Grand

Michael Murray is a principle-centered Catholic whom we all aspire to be
like. His priorities in life are his Faith, his family, golf (of course) and
speaking to our youth on the realities and evils of abortion. Despite physical
sethbacks, Mike never stopped pursuing his passion for helping to protect
God’s unborn souls. He also helped his wife JoAnn with her set-up at the
7y Christ Child Luncheon, and as needed was an altar server for funerals at St.
. / Mark’s. Thank you, Mike, for being a brother Knight and showing us how to

B8 N follow the Holy Spirit in life. ~ Fred Kuglin
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For all you have done to support Pro-Life through the years

Pro-Life People in the Diocese of Dallas and beyond, whether they know it
or not, owe a great amount of appreciation to JoAnn Murray. JoAnn stepped
up as Pro-Life Coordinator "temporarily." After 15 years serving in the role,
she accomplished much. She hosted other Parish coordinators for support
and training meetings, organized buses to go to Austin to lobby the
Legislature, worked to provide the opportunities for many teens to attend
both Pro-Life Boot Camp and the National March for Life and much more.
All that she has done and continues to do exemplifies her graciousness, her
faith, her prudence, and her loyalty. Join us in thanking God for her
commitment to Pro -Life, for her gifts and for the support she has received
from her husband Mike. Thank you, JoAnn & Mike!  ~ Elizabeth Muzyka

JoAnn, the impact you have made over the years serving as St. Mark’s Pro-
Life coordinator is profound. Your energy and enthusiasm has inspired many
to action. | have been so amazed by all the things you’ve done not just for
our parish but for the entire diocese. The Christ Child Luncheon wouldn't
exist nor would it be the celebration of life it is today without you. You
work tirelessly behind the scenes. And I'm so grateful to have had your
counsel. | pray for that wisdom to be a foundation for me moving forward.
Thank you for everything you have done! ~ Carrie Baula




